WELCOME TO THE TABLE CLUB

As part of our school’s vision of “Learning Together, Following Jesus”,
we want to give the opportunity for children at The Beacon to come
learn about and receive Holy Communion. Holy Communion is
something that Jesus commanded his followers to continue and is one of

the most special acts of worship we can take part in as Christians.

Each year, we run an after-school club called “Welcome to the Table”.
In this club Rev. Adam Maynard, Vicar of St George’s Church, teaches
the children about Communion and together they explore the story
behind it. The children also reflect upon their own place within the story
and are invited to receive Communion at a special service at the end of

term.

All children, from Year 5, are welcome to attend the club and Holy

Communion is optional.




